
East Wake High School 
Daily Announcements – November 12, 2019 

 
 
Parent PowerSchool & Canvas Workshop |​The East Wake High Family & Community Engagement 
Center has partnered with the Wake County Family Academy to present a PowerSchool & Canvas 
workshop this Thursday, November 14, at 6 p.m. in the media center.  To RSVP, click on this link: 
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfix6DHx98W0Lb_LpjhJ-1O6VAt6QroxZoZ4DK_Aas0
H9cS1g/viewform 
 
ANNIE​|It's a Hard-Knock Life, Ladies and Gentlemen. The East Wake High School Theatre 
Department will be presenting ANNIE the weekend before Thanksgiving. Bring your family out for 
pre-holiday fun Friday & Saturday, November 22nd & 23rd at 6pm. Adult Tickets are $10 and student and 
children's tickets will be sold for $5. Students who are in the tech crew should report to rehearsal this week. 
 
HOSA​|HOSA meeting at 2:30pm on Nov. 14th in the media ctr. Topics of discussion: Christmas Parade, 
Toy drive, State Competition, and Veteran Cards. Please plan to attend. 
 
ASVAB​|10th-12th graders interested in taking the ASVAB on November 19th may now sign up in 
Students Services, the Media Center or on Mrs. Coble's office door. Students should only sign up at ONE 
location only. 
 
December Driver Education Class​|We are now accepting applications for the December driver 
education class. Please see Mr. Fister in room 1311 or student services to receive or submit an application. 
 
CTE Internships​|Juniors or Seniors who are interested in a Spring CTE Internship within a Pathway or 
Career Cluster, please see Mrs. Coble to make an appointment for a Pre-Conference. CTE Internships 
offer students hands on experience in their field of interest while also earning course credit. Please see Mrs. 
Coble for more information or email her at kcoble@wcpss.net. Interns must have excellent attendance, a 
strong GPA, a positive attitude, willingness to learn, and be able to provide their own transportation. 
Applications may be picked up from Mrs. Coble in 2223. The deadline has been extended to November 
15th. 
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